


International Youth Canada (IYC) is pleased to report the successful conclusion of the Student
Summit and Career Clinic held at the Chinese Cultural Centre in Scarborough. This event
attracted over 500 newcomers and students, providing a vital platform for career development
and networking.

The Summit featured an impressive lineup of keynote speakers, including Marianne Marando
(Academic and International Vice President, Seneca Polytechnic), Randall Arsenault
(Commissioner, Ontario Human Rights), and Consul Arun Kumar (Indian Consulate). Their
insights resonated deeply with attendees, fostering an environment of empowerment and
support.

During the Career Clinic, participants received personalized feedback on their resumes and
learned effective interviewing strategies. Sessions led by HR professionals Anto Mathew, Dev
Budheliya, Surya RC, Murti B, and Himanshi Jain equipped attendees with practical tools to
enhance their job search efforts. Additionally, participants had the opportunity to obtain
professional headshots for their LinkedIn profiles, boosting their online presence.

Community support agencies, including experts from Punjabi Community Health Services,
financial experts, and insurance experts, also contributed valuable insights during the event.
Student and community leaders, including Sara Rodrigues from the Seneca Student Federation
and Kushbir Singh representing Centennial College students, played a significant role in the
panel discussion. The HR experts emphasized the importance of tailored training for resume
refinement and career readiness, ensuring participants left better prepared for their job
searches.

IYC President Jerin Raj expressed his gratitude for the event's success, stating, "The positive
feedback we've received reaffirms the importance of providing these opportunities for our
youth. We are excited to continue supporting our community in their career journeys."

International Youth Canada remains dedicated to empowering youth and newcomers through
skill development and employment opportunities. We look forward to sharing more updates on
future events aimed at assisting job seekers.


